HOD Spring Meeting May 3, 2020
Secretary Report
I would like to thank everyone for sending in updated contact information. In a continued effort to improve communication this step is key.  I update the Email list found on the house of Delegates page every time I get an update. It’s an easy way to copy and paste the 3rd column into an “to” portion of an email.  I hope this will make it easy to send emails to the delegates for each team and keep all the clubs in SD updated.  There is also an email list on the BOD page if you need to send an email to all the board members or need to include them on any communications you send to the HOD. 
